
For more information and updates on Glenwood (163 West) Neighbourhood 
and Alley Renewal, please visit:  edmonton.ca/BuildingGlenwoodWest

The project team will provide a What We Heard report online in fall 2022.

Students and Parents
+   On September 14, 2022 the project team participated in the  

St. Thomas More Junior High School Meet the Teachers Night. The 
project team shared information about Glenwood (163 Street West) 
Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal with students, parents and staff. 
We also gathered participant experiences walking, rolling, biking and 
driving to school.

80 + Conversations and 50+ Visions for Glenwood

25+ conversations

3,766+ outreach

How We Communicated

+  1,437 letters

+  1,718 postcards

+  49 comments

+  58 email signs ups

+   221 unique web visits to  
edmonton.ca/BuildingGlenwoodWest

+   283 page views

62 survey participants

Community conversations
+   On September 10, 2022 the project team participated in the 

Glenwood Community League’s Food Trucks and Fireworks 
event. The project team shared information about Glenwood 
(163 Street West) Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal and 
upcoming engagement opportunities. Community members 
were also invited to share their ideas on what makes Glenwood 
great today and what could make it even greater for tomorrow.  

Surveys
+   An online survey was available to the public from August 15 

to September 18, 2022, asking residents and stakeholders to 
ADVISEADVISE the project team on engagement and communication 
preferences for Glenwood community members.

Building Great Neighbourhoods organized the following activities to connect with 
Glenwood (163 Street West) community members to learn how best to engage 
and communicate with the neighbourhood.
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Starting the Conversation 
Engagement Summary
Glenwood (163 Street West) Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal


